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Parents Information KS1 SATs 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child will soon be expected to sit National Curriculum tests in Reading, Maths, Spelling and 

Punctuation. These are more commonly known as SATs.  

These tests are to support teachers in measuring your child’s performance and identify their needs as 

they move into Key Stage 2. They also allow teachers to see how your child is performing against 

national expected standards. 

We do not want this to be a stressful time for the children so we will spread out the tests throughout the 

month of May. The children will be assessed in small groups and will have as much time as they require 

to complete each paper. They are not timed.  

Staff will be there to encourage and support your child.  

Our teacher assessment judgements will be reported to you at the end of the summer term. 

Could we please ask that during this time, your child is in school on time every day and well rested the 

night before.  

On Parents Evening (in April) we will have a range of test papers available for you to look through and 

staff will be able to discuss any concerns or questions you may have.  

 Thank you for your support, 

  

   

Mrs J Forrester          Miss M Morris 

Year 2 Class teachers  
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